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As a law-abiding citizen in the state of Maine I am strongly opposed to this bill. 
Crime in Maine is soaring. Our small town and those around us have seen a huge 
increase in crime. When you disarm law-abiding citizens you force us to accept 
victimhood. If you were truly interested in public safety, you'd be creating free public 
classes on gun safety. Ultimately, the Constitution should be the thing that stops you. 
Our Second Amendment rights SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED. Period. But I am 
writing to urge you to stop this now, do the right thing. Do not pass this!! 


